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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

An announcement has been made to redevelop Wee 
Waa High School. The project has been through an 
early planning phase and we have received approval 
to proceed to deliver the project. We will now develop 
a design and continue consultation to deliver a new 
high school for the community.

The project will deliver new learning spaces, core 
facilities, agricultural plot, sports courts and open 
spaces. 

Progress summary and next steps

Early planning for a new high school in Wee Waa 
has been underway since late 2020. This has 

included master planning, due diligence studies, site 
investigations, design work, and transport analysis.

Comprehensive assessments are continuing on a 
number of options to identify a preferred location for 
the redeveloped Wee Waa High School.

We’d like to hear from you

Initial consultation has been undertaken with the 
school leadership and key stakeholders including the 
P&C, AECG and Narrabri Shire Council.

Join us at the upcoming information session to find 
out more about the project scope and benefits, 
timeline and the design approach. 

At the session you will also be able to book a phone 
call with the School Infrastructure NSW team or 
submit feedback and questions about the project. 

 ■ Date:  Wednesday 23 June 2021

 ■ Time: 3:00 pm to 6:30 pm

 ■ Venue: Wee Waa Public School Hall, 
41 Cowper Street Wee Waa.

For more information scan the QR 
code or visit edu.nsw.link/8NdIvH
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